
January 24, 2025 
 

About Our Company Website Update 
 

 
Thank you very much for visiting Metal One Corporation’s company website. 
 
We have now completely updated the English- and Chinese-language versions of our site, 
following the Japanese-language version’s upgrade. 
 
We have revised the overall layout and design to make the site easier to use and view, 
and more accessible for all the stakeholders who visit it. 
 
We also encourage everyone to check out new content that is featured as part of our 
efforts to increase understanding of the Metal One Group’s overall capabilities. 
 
We will be striving to enhance our content and improve functionality so that we can 
quickly and accurately provide our various stakeholders with valuable information. 
 
 
Company website address 
https://www.mtlo.co.jp/en/ 
Note: The address has not changed. 
 
Notice regarding the update 
You may temporarily be unable to view certain pages or links in conjunction with a 
system changeover that occurred immediately after the update. In such instances, please 
try again a bit later. 
 
For more information about these updates, please contact the: 
Corporate Communications & CSR Unit, Corporate Administration Department,  
Metal One Corporation 
Email: mo.pr@mtlo.co.jp 
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